
 

 

HOT LUNCH WELCOME LETTER 

 

Dear Parents  

 

Welcome to Holy Spirit Hot Lunch Program for 2024-2025. Hot Lunch is one of the primary 

fundraisers for our Parent Council. There are many benefits when you order lunch; you are 

supporting our Parent Council, it’s a great treat for your child, and it gives you one less lunch to 

make! 

 

For this year we are planning to have 3 order periods of 2 weeks long each one to give enough 

time for your registration and place your order. Dates are:  

1. October 1st  to 11th 

2. January 4th to 18th 

3. March 15th to 22nd 

  

Also, we are considering 15 Hot Lunch dates with different restaurants and menus that kids will 

enjoy very much. 

1. October 18th - A Capella  

2. November 1st - The Lunch Lady 

3. November 22nd - Little Caesars 

4. December 6th - Opa of Greece 

5. December 20th - Panago 

6. January 24th - Pita Pit 

7. February 14th - A Capella 

8. February 28th - Taco Time 

9. March 14th -  Jugo Juice    

10. April 4th - Tokio Express 

11. April 25th - Purple Perogy 

12. May 9th - Burrito Libre 

13. May 30th - The Lunch Lady 

14. June 6th - A Capella 

15. June 20th - Opa of Greece

 

To register your child(ren) for the 2024/2025 school year, please follow these instructions: 

● Go www.holyspirit.hotlunches.net . 

● Click on “Click Here to Register” 

● Complete the rest of the registration form. (Including your email address will ensure you 

receive reminder emails about hot lunch order deadlines, and your child’s hot lunch order 

for the upcoming week) 

● Click the “Register Now” button at the bottom. 

● Follow the instructions to add each child in your family who attends Holy Spirit. Once 

your 

● child(ren) are registered, click on “Orders”t; 

● Proceed to order hot lunch for your child(ren) 

http://www.holyspirit.hotlunches.net/


 

 

There will be no refunds on lunch orders. If your child is not at school on a day School will receive 

their hot lunch and you can contact the school office 780-416-9526 before 11am to make 

arrangements to pick it up 

 

HOT LUNCH NEEDS YOUR HELP!!  

In the spirit of collaboration and support for our school community, we are looking for dedicated 

volunteers to assist during lunch distribution at our school during Hot Lunch days. 

 

We require a minimum of 12 volunteers for each hot lunch date. Please sign up to volunteer on 

the website as you are ordering your child’s food, or send an email to  

hs.parent.council@eics.ab.ca  

 

Any additional questions can be directed to hs.parent.council@eics.ab.ca 

 

Please ensure that you place your order for the first session by the October 11  deadline. 

 

Thank you on behalf of our school community. 

 

Hot Lunch coordinator 
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